Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:04 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: What on earth is going on with this Pier B proposal??

From: Kat Vallilee <kathrynvallilee@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:00 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: What on earth is going on with this Pier B proposal??

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Resending to add to public record
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kat Vallilee <kathrynvallilee@gmail.com>

Date: March 30, 2022 at 2:59:00 PM EDT

To: jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Subject: What on earth is going on with this Pier B proposal??

Pretty unbelievable that this is even on the table. | hope that you are a dissenting voice for this and if
not, | urge you to change your mind. The city commission SHOULD be representing the voters, and
we made ourselves pretty clear. This is against the spirit of what we voted for. It must be withdrawn.

Kathryn Vallilee
570-242-2710

1106 Thompson Street
Key West, FL 33040

Sent from my iPhone



